
Email from Carla McQuillan, requesting a person’s resignation from the NFB of Oregon 
after Ms. McQuilllan met with the Governor’s Policy Advisor to the Oregon Commission 
for the Blind and with Senatory Courtney’s office where Senate Bill 6 originated. 
 
______________________________________________________________________ 
From: President <president@nfb-oregon.org> 
Date: March 12, 2015 at 7:20:03 PM PDT 
To: ________________________________ 
Subject: Behaviors unbecoming a Federationist  
 

____, 
 
I met with Elana, the Governor's Policy Advisor to the Commission for the Blind.  I also 
met with Lisa from Senator Courtney's office.  I understand that you spoke with both of 
them last week, and presented a position that was contrary to the interests and efforts 
of the Federation. 
 
I consider this to be a breach of the trust that I have placed in you as a leader in the 
NFB, but also a slap in the face of all the members who counted on you and trusted you 
to represent our position as our Legislative Chair.  
 
I have already notified Lisa and Elana that you no longer serve as our Legislative Chair, 
and that any matters that may arise this session are to come directly to me. 
 
As for your role in the NFB of Oregon: 
 
I will give you the opportunity to resign your board position and position as Chapter 
President quietly and without event, if you do so in writing within the next 24 hours.  If 
you choose not to do so, I will bring this matter to the board for whatever action they 
deem appropriate. 
 
 
Carla McQuillan 
President, NFB of Oregon 
Executive Director 
Main Street Montessori 
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